[image: image1.wmf]

[image: image2.wmf]

[image: image3.wmf]
Dear Kindergarten families,

Welcome to Bessborough!

We are looking forward to meeting you all and getting to know your children and families.

Be sure to visit the school website at http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bessborough/Home.aspx .  You can register your email address to get the Weekly Bulletin and see what is currently happening at Bessborough.  
To assist you in your child’s transition to Kindergarten at Bessborough, please keep in mind the following dates:
Parent info night - Thursday May 7th (time TBA)
Kindergarten orientation - Thursday, May 28th  at 9:00 am

All information will be sent via email.  Be sure to give your email to renee.cronier@tdsb.on.ca. 
Also, please see the school website for info on:

- daily schedule

- hot lunch programs

- monthly home & school pizza lunch

- enrichment programs

- parent/volunteer police check forms 

Be sure to mark your calendars for Mayfair Saturday, May 23rd 2015.  This is a wonderful community event and an opportunity for your kids to get a great start at their new school!
SPECIAL NOTE:  To be able to volunteer at school activities, you must have a valid police check. Because this may take several months, we encourage you to download and complete the form now. You will find it on the website above. 
( We look forward to welcoming you all in person soon (
